
 
 

PROPOSED UPGRADE OF EXISTING PEDESTRIAN CROSSING - ST 
JOHNS ROAD, CLACTON ON SEA 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that under Sections 23 of the Road Traffic Regulation 
Act 1984 the Essex County Council proposes to upgrade the pedestrian 
crossing on St Johns Road Clacton on Sea: 
 

Road Description 

St Johns Road The existing pedestrian crossing and equipment located 
approximately 185 metres east of Constable Avenue, to 
be upgraded to Extra Low Voltage (ELV) technology as 
part of the refurbishment of pedestrian crossings across 
Essex. The existing location of the pedestrian crossing 
will remain unchanged.  

 
Further details: All associated documents for the proposed scheme are 
available on the Essex Highways website: www.essexhighways.org/traffic-
regulation-orders If you need to view a hard copy of these documents, please 
call (or text) 07761 758317 to arrange a suitable time to inspect the documents 
quoting the below reference number. Documents can be made available 
for inspection 8.30am-5.30pm Mon-Thurs and 8.30am-5pm on Friday at 
Essex County Council, County Hall E block main reception, Market Road, 
Chelmsford. Alternatively, documents can be posted to you upon request. 
 
Representations: Anyone who wishes to make a representation about the 
proposed scheme should send their representation via e-mail to 
TrafficRegulation.Order@essexhighways.org quoting reference TRAF/8212 
by 18 October 2023 

  
Dated: 26 September 2023 
 
County Hall,  
Chelmsford 

Essex County Council 
Network Assurance 
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